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Dear parents and carers,

It's been wonderful to enjoy the warm, sunny weather together this week —
despite the odd shower. The children have made the most of it, with lots of
outdoor learning and plenty of preparation for Sports Day — energy levels are
high and team spirit is shining through. We’re also very much looking forward to
representing our school at Town Sports next week — good luck to all our athletes!
This week, we’ve loved welcoming families to our Reading Breakfasts for Years 4,
5 and 6. It’s been a real joy to see so many parents enjoying a book and a bite to
eat alongside their children. Thank you for your support — these moments are so
valuable in fostering a love of reading. A special thank you to our Year 6 pupils,
who wowed both staff and parents with their culinary skills during their three-
course meal event. Parents were invited to taste the results of their hard work
and everyone was thoroughly impressed — we may have a few future chefs in our
midst!

We also had a lovely visit from Miss Naylor of Middlewich High School this week.
She spent time getting to know our Year 4 and 5 children and was full of praise
for their maturity and enthusiasm. Finally, if you’re heading to the Folk and Boat
Festival this weekend, we hope you have a brilliant time.
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Have a great weekend
Mr C Adlington
Principal
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Year 5 visits to Middlewich High School (DT & Computing)

Middlewich High School have kindly offered to help year 5 with their upcoming DT and
computing topics. Children will be walking to the high school on Tuesday 17 June (Mr
Gill's class) and Friday 27t June (Mrs Phillipson’s class).

On Monday 30t June both classes will visit to high school for DT. Mrs’s Phillipson’s class
will arrive back at the slightly later time of 3.30pm.

Please read the email sent home on Thursday for full details as there are changes to snack
and lunches.

Summer Fair — Friday 27% June

We are delighted to invite you and your family to our annual summer fair on Friday
27th June, from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 20th
June. In exchange, we kindly ask families to bring in donations for the fair on that day.
Please see the attached flyers for more information.

Academy Class Photographs
The deadline to order class and year 6 leavers’ photographs is Monday 16 June. Please
order these online with Academy Photographers. Thank you.

School Dinners
Next week, we will be on week 1 of our menu.

Merits EYFS news

N2 Miss Priestman — Albie & Theo, for super throwing and catching in PE.

1 Mrs Higgins — Cian G, for fantastic skills during a maths challenge.

2 Miss Parton - Lilyanna P, for having the confidence to share what she has
learnt. We are very proud of you Lilyanna!

3 Mrs Giblin — Archibald B, for amazing story writing.

4 Mrs Peters/Mrs Lester — Kylo T, for his positive attitude towards learning in
all areas of the curriculum and for his fantastic presentation.

5 Miss Addis — Spencer M, for his superb knowledge of habitats in science. We
are all very impressed!

Mr Varnom - Liz F, for making fantastic progress in her reading comprehension.
We are incredibly proud of your hard work and determination. You are a
superstar!

7P Miss Platt — All of year 4, for their amazing attitude and resilience during the
Multiplication Tables Check.

7PM Mrs McLoughlin — All of year 4, for their amazing attitude and resilience
during the Multiplication Tables Check.

8 Mr Gill — Rocky B, for showing the right attitude, improved work rate and
making smart choices this week — keep up the fantastic effort!

9 Mrs Phillipson — Lucas O, for his enthusiastic contributions and active
engagement in all lessons.

10 Mrs Marsland — Ethan P, for his focused attitude and excellent teamwork
during year 6’s ‘Come Dine with Me’ DT cooking session.

11 Miss Wagstaff/Mrs Lester — Qanatt O, for excellent chopping skills in
cookery.

The reception children have continued on the animal topic this week reading
'Rumble in the Jungle.” They have written about the animals from the story.
We have worked hard on accuracy and handwriting presentation and will
continue to work on this next week. Maths work has focused on mapping
skills and following directions and instructions to place an object or build
models. They have enjoyed sharing the classroom with the pre- school class
and showing them around the room and modelling how we play. During
forest school, the children read 'Walking Through the Jungle' and had to move
in different ways as they searched for the animals from the book.

Pre school children have been listening to a lovely story this week called
'Mama's sleeping scarf', singing rhymes which count forwards and back from
5 and counting forwards and back from 5 to introduce the concept of
subtraction.

Nursery children have been learning more about pets. The focus is dogs this
week. They have been singing '"How Much is that Doggy?', reading 'Dear Zoo'
and have loved moving in different ways like animals in games like 'Simon
says’. Forest school was all about collecting natural 'treasures' and pressing
them into clay. The forest is in full bloom right now so there were plenty of
things to choose from!

Have a lovely weekend. Enjoy the FAB festival.

Mrs Higgins and the EYFS team
Dates for your diary Attendance

| Friday 13th, 20t, 27t June & Friday 4t July — New reception intake visits
Tuesday 17, Friday 27t & Monday 30t June — Year 5 to MHS
. Thursday 19t June — Year 6 visit to Weaver Museum
| Thursday 19t June — Year 2 Delamere assembly for parents (5.30pm)
Friday 20t June — Non uniform for donations — Summer fair
Friday 20t June, 27t June, 4th July and 11t July — New Reception intake visits.
Friday 27t June — Y3 visit to Park in the Past
| Friday 27t June — PTFA summer fair (4pm — 6pm)
Wednesday 2" and Thursday 3" July — Parents’ Evening
SPORTS DAYS
| Tue 8t July Y3/4, Wed 9th July Y5/6, Thu 10t July Y1/2, Fri 11t July EYFS
* Thursday 10t July — Hoodwinked performance
Tuesday 15t July — Move up morning
Wednesday 16t July — Year 6 Cledford leavers’ lunch and assembly
| Friday 18t July — last day of school before summer holidays
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR SUMMER
Monday 15t September — Inset day
Tuesday 2" September — School re-opens

CLASS OF THE WEEK

Class 3 (Mrs Giblin) = 98.8%
WHOLE SCHOOL WEEK = 95.3%
WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR = 95.4%
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Class 2 =96.3% Class 7M = 98.1%
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Class 5=91.2% Class 10 =98.7%

Class 6 = 89.2% Class 11 =90.3%
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